SERVING SOUTH SNOHOMISH COUNTY

NOTICE TO PROCEED LETTER
May 31, 2024

Workepointe

9877 40" Avenue S
Seattle, WA 98118
dalton@workpointe.com

SUBIJECT: Langer Clinic Furniture

Dear Mr. Dalton Patrick,

This is your notice to proceed with the Kruger Clinic furniture in accordance with your
construction contract dated May 31, 2024. One copy of the executed contract is enclosed for
your files.

Work must begin within thirty (30) days following receipt of this Notice to Proceed letter.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 425-582-8577 or
lisa.edwards(@verdanthealth.org.

Sincerely,

o) Clasala

Lisa Edwards
Superintendent
Verdant Health Commission
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